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Dear parents and carers, 

 

As you may be aware, in school we use Classcharts to record both positives and negatives for our 

students. It is possible for you to now access this information for your child. You can find the 

instructions and your unique access code on the other letter. 

 

We feel this will be useful to you as parents, as you will be able to have conversations with your 

child about their day. In particular, we would like you to praise your child for getting the positives 

and discuss with them how they can continue to get them. It will also mean that, should your child 

receive a detention, you will know about it before the texts go out.  

 

If your child has a detention, they may have received two negatives or an on call from a lesson. 

Some behaviour automatically warrants a detention and this will show up with a ‘D’ in front of the 

negative comment. 

 

If your child has 200 positive points at a ratio of at least 75% to 25% negative and an attendance of 

95% by the end of next half term, they will be eligible to attend our rewards afternoon. Please 

support them in achieving this. 

 

If there are any questions, please don’t hesitate to get in touch. 

 

Yours faithfully, 

 
Mr S Clough 

Headteacher 
 


